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Welcome 

We would like to say a very warm welcome to Lyla, Kobe, Liam and Samuel to Begbroke Playgroup, we 
hope they enjoy their time with us. Lacey has now left us due to family issues, we wish her well for the 
future. 

Sun 

Please can you put sun cream on your child before they come to playgroup, we are very busy this term 
and this would help tremendously thank you. Leave a named bottle of suncream in their spare clothes 
bag so we can reapply later in the day if needed. Your child will also need a sun hat please. Due to the 
fickle British weather a raincoat will also be needed. 

Sports Day 

We will be holding our Sport’s Day on Tuesday 9th July at 1.30pm in the field at the back of Begbroke 
Playgroup. We will be practicing for a few weeks beforehand so please make sure your child is in 
shoes they can run in, thank you. 

School Ready 

We encourage independence to the children who will be at ‘big’ school in September. This includes 
dressing themselves and putting shoes and coats on independently. Laces in shoes are not suitable 
for this. We also encourage them to open containers and packets in their lunchboxes, please be 
supportive in this, thank you.  

Term dates 

15th April until 24th May  2024 

3rd June until 18th July  2024 

2nd September until 25th October  2024  

4th November until 20th December  2024 

Closed May Day is Monday 6th May 

Contact Begbroke Playgroup on 07954562291 please put this in your phone. 

Follow us on Facebook 

Website http://begbrokeplaygroup.org.uk/ 
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